
Curriculum Newsletter
Class: 9 Term: Spring 2

Our topic this term is Extreme Earth. In 
Spring 2 we are focusing on exploring 
Earthquakes, Avalanches, Hurricanes 

and Wildfires.

Our key text this half term 
is ’How to train your 

dragon’. 

MY COMMUNICATION

This half term we continue to focus on Vikings, 
and we will be reading the book ‘How to train your 

dragon’. We are focusing on writing in sentences 
and writing about what they have read from a 

book.
 In Phonics we are working in our new groups this 

half term and will be working on different sets, 
and the coloured reading books.

MY THINKING AND 

PROBLEM SOLVING

This half term in Maths we will be working on 
multiplication, division, times tables and 

interpreting graphs.

In science this half term we are still learning 
about Rocks. We will be exploring different 

types or rocks, their colours, textures etc. We 
will also be looking at their strength.

MY PSED MY CREATIVITY

This half term in Art we will be modelling 
dragon eyes using salt dough. We will also be 
making art pieces based around the areas of 

extreme earth we are learning about this 
term.

In Cooking we are continuing to work on our 
independence skills and making meals/items 

that we could make every day easily.

THE WORLD ABOUT ME

This half term in Topic we will be researching 
using laptops about areas of Extreme Earth.  In 

RE we will continue learning about different 
religions, celebrations and cultures in Friday 

theme.

This half term in French we will continue to 
recap on numbers and colours but will also be 

learning the names of fruit and vegetables. 
We will be learning food words in French and 

what sentences we want to learn.

OTHER INFORMATION

Our community visits will begin again  in week 
5 and 6 and the class will be out for half the 

day locally.

Our PE sessions are on a Thursday morning.
 

We are going to ‘Wollaton Park’ on Tuesday 
12th March, those pupils that bring a packed 
lunch to school will need a packed lunch to 

take on the day..

In physical Education this term we will be 
learning how to develop dance and core 

strength skills and movements. We will continue 
working on our team building skills, learning the 

skills of the game and following instructions. 

This term we will be accessing Wollaton Park, 
looking at the natural history museum to learn 
more about plants and animals and how they 
have changed through history,also accessing 

the community with other pupils.
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